
Each year the Dane County Lakes & Watershed Commission prepares water-related 
budget recommendations for consideration by the Dane County Executive. We are seeking 

your ideas and recommendations that you think Dane County should consider in the 
coming year's budget to improve the quality, scenic, economic and environmental value of

our lakes, streams, watersheds and drinking water. A draft of the Lakes and Watershed 
Commission's Budget Recommendations can be accessed online at: https://
lwrd.countyofdane.com/about/committees-and-commissions/lwc-budget-recommendations

Please fill out the form below and send it to lwrd@countyofdane.com by the date required 
on the website above. Please include "Water-related Budget Suggestions" in the subject 
line.

All received budget suggestions will be reviewed and considered for incorporation within 
the Lakes & Watershed Commission Budget Recommendations..

Dane County Lakes and Watershed Commission 

Water-related Budget Suggestions to the Dane County 
Lakes and Watershed Commission

https://lwrd.countyofdane.com/about/committees-and-commissions/lwc-budget-recommendations


Your Name: 

Organization:  

Phone: 

Email: 

Water Related Budget Suggestion: 

Estimated cost: 

Describe why it is recommended?

What is the anticipated outcome? 

Water-related Budget Suggestions to the Dane County 
Lakes and Watershed Commission


	Text1: Patrick Hasburgh
	Text2: The Yahara Fishing Club & Wild Warner
	Text3: 608-692-3459
	Text4: patrick.hasburgh@gmail.com
	Text5: Support the City of Madison's plan to dredge the Warner Park Lagoon
	Text6: $4M
	Text7: Dane County should consider supporting the City of Madison's plan to renovate the Warner Park Lagoon. Myself and others from the Yahara Fishing Club and Wild Warner conservation groups have been working with the City for several years and have developed a comprehensive plan, however budget constraints on the City level are holding this much needed project back. A major part of the renovation plan is to dredge the Lagoon. This project will fit perfectly with the County's "Suck The Muck" initiative by removing phosphorus and other chemicals, increase flood control and also improve fish habitat in a part of Dane County where outdoor recreation opportunities are scarce...so there is a social equity aspect to this project as well. 

I would be happy to chat with you about this important project if you'd like to learn more.  

Thanks for your time and all you (and staff) do for Dane County!
	Text8: Removal of phosphorus and other harmful chemicals. 

Improved flood control. 

Improved fish spawning habitat in a part of Dane county sorely lacking in quality outdoor recreation opportunities  


